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Note of Appreciation 
 

As the New Year approaches – and with it, the holiday season (for many) 
– we want you, our readers, to know that we appreciate your continued 
confidence in FUTUREtakes.  It is to your continued support and interest that we 
owe our successful transition from an organizational newsletter to a respected 
international magazine and educational resource. 
 

Also know that we regard FUTUREtakes as belonging to the authors, 
editors, and readers across the globe who make it possible.  After all, it is your 
publication! 
 
        The Editors 
 


